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MINUTE PAPER

SUBJECT:

AUCTION OF BICENTENNIAL NUMBER PLATES - ADVERTISING BROCHURES
AND POSTER

T:RT
REF:88 434&3

Arrangements for the supply and delivery of the bicentennial
number plates have been finalised and delivery is imminent. Date
and venue for the auction have also been finalised. The auction
is to be held at the Albert Hall and has been set down for

12.30 pm on 21 July 1988.

Preliminary discussion on the printing requirements have taken
place between your Mr Pollard and Mr Tracey of this Branch.
Mr Pollard is aware of the changes necessary.

Accordingly could you please arrange for the printing of the
revised versions of the brochure and poster.

)

y Parsons
General Manager
Traffic and Transport

June 1988




